

# 2018-05-25 Meeting notes

## Date

25 May 2018

## Attendees

- [Elisa Kendall](#)
- [David Saul](#)

## Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4) JIRA Issues Review - <https://jira.edmcouncil.org/projects/IND/issues/IND-17?filter=allopenissues>
- 5) Todays content discussion.
  - SMIF OWL-UML
  - SKOS
  - RDF/S
- 6) For next week.

## Proceedings:

Briefly discussed meetings over the last couple of weeks related to the LEI and the need to support an ontological representation with some commonality for LEI, the UPI and UTI, etc. with common governance, since David and I were the only folks on the call.

## Decisions:

## Action items

